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Mark	Heine	Joins	IMCAâ€™s
Board

The	International	Marine	Contractors	Association	(IMCA)	has	appointed	Mark	Heine	to	its
governing	board.	Mr	Heine	is	a	senior	executive	with	Fugro,	which	has	been	a	strong
supporter	of	the	Association	for	many	years.

Mr	Heine	is	a	member	of	the	Management	Board	of	Fugro	and	is	the	Director	of	the
Marine	Division.	He	has	been	with	Fugro	since	2000,	and	has	served,	amongst	others
roles	as	Director	of	Marine,	Survey	&	Geotech,	and	Regional	Manager	Europe-Africa	for
the	Survey	Division.	He	holds	an	MSc	in	Geodetic	Engineering	from	Delft	University	of
Technology.
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